
From: Hattevik, Kerry
Sent: 11/7/2011 1:58:30 PM
To: Simon, Jason (jason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul

(paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Jaclyn Marks (jm3@cpuc.ca.gov) (jm3@cpuc.ca.gov)
RedactedCc:
Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

Bcc:
Subject: North Sky River project update (AL E-3885)

Paul, Jason, and Jaclyn,

PG&E requested a CPUC approval of the NSR PPA by mid- February (February 16th under 
the newly released calendar). The PPA requires a CPUC approval by March 1 under the 
condition precedent of the contract. There is a lot going on with the project (transmission and 
permitting) and NEER is shouldering tremendous risk to get the project online before the 
production tax credit expires in December 2012. We are hoping you are available for a 
meeting to discuss the latest developments on the project. By mid-December we expect to be 
past a key hurdle, the BLM permit. In addition, by mid- December, SCE will have filed with 
the CPUC for additional environmental work on the transmission project- segment 3B of the 
Tehachapi line (a key pacing item).

Since I expect that you will be evaluating the project in the January timeframe, we are hoping 
you are available December 22nd for an update meeting with us and PG&E.

Please let me know if you are available. If you are not, let me know at date that is preferable.

Thanks so much

Kerry

Kerry Hattevik | Director of West Market Affairs

NextEra Energy Resources
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